Mr, D. Barag,

The Hebrew University of Jerusalem,

Institute of Archaeology,

Jerusalem,

Israel. 28th November, 1974.

Dear Nr. Barag,

Thank you for your letter of 18th November.
I am very grateful for yvour opinion on the date
of the glass, which indeed agrees pretty well
with Dr. Harden's and Mr. Hayes' suggestions.
If you are interested in seeing drawings of other
specimens I should be more than pleas=d to send
them to you,

Yours sincerely,

H.N.Chittick
Director
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